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March 25, 2021

Aloha Kaʻaʻawa Elementary ʻOhana,

Beginning April 5th, all Ka`a`awa Elementary School students from Kindergarten to Sixth Grade (with the exception of
families who have elected to continue with 100% distance learning) will attend school, on campus, from Monday
through Thursday, and participate in Distance Learning on Friday.  In-person instruction start time will be 7:50 am and
end at 2:05 pm.  I have attached an updated calendar that reflects this change to face-to-face student instruction and
Distance Learning Fridays.

As a reminder, please keep your child at home if he or she has any of the signs of COVID19 such as: runny nose,
headache, cough, fever, loss of taste, and/or shortness of breath.  This will help keep our students and faculty healthy.

Also, to limit exposure to possible contagions we ask parents to drop off and pick up students at the designated area
and not to walk in. I am asking that no adult (other than employees of the school) should pass the office. For concerns
or questions please call the office 305-6650 or reply to my email.

Mahalo,

Jennifer Luke-Payne
Principal







